

Letter of Interest to Serve on the Traffic Safety Committee

To: Peter G. Barber
Town of Guilderland Supervisor
barberpeter@togny.org

Dear Mr. Barber,

I am writing to express my interest in serving on the Town of Guilderland Traffic Safety Committee. With a strong commitment to enhancing the safety and well-being of our community, I am eager to contribute my skills and experience to this important cause.

As a resident of Guilderland for 15 years, I have developed a deep appreciation for our town and its residents. My professional background in traffic safety has equipped me with the knowledge and expertise necessary to address traffic safety issues effectively.

I am particularly passionate about improving pedestrian and cyclist safety, reducing speeding in residential areas, and enhancing driver education for young and older drivers. I believe we can develop innovative solutions that will make our roads safer for everyone.

In addition to my professional qualifications, I bring strong analytical and problem-solving skills, as well as the ability to communicate effectively with diverse stakeholders. I am confident that my dedication and proactive approach will be valuable assets to the committee.

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the opportunity to contribute to the Town of Guilderland Traffic Safety Committee and to help make our community a safer place for all residents.

Sincerely,

Heather

Heather Murphy